
Ladies!Ladies!Ladies!Ladies!

We had such a good time at the luncheon in April in Colorado
Springs, we’ve decided to give it another try.  The luncheon will take
the place of a tour.  There will be table prizes, door prizes and
surprises!  It will be held at the Don CeSar.

Please bring a wrapped gift to exchange (Approximate $10.00 value).
The cost of the luncheon will be $25.00.

As there is only one planned activity (the luncheon), this will give you
more time to enjoy the pool, the spa and the Florida sun!
Looking forward to seeing you at the Don.  Please sign up soon for
the luncheon using the ICC Registration form on the website.

Thank you!Thank you!Thank you!Thank you!


